Mike Pfeiffer

From:

Williss - CEO, Christian < christian.williss@state.co.us>

Sent:

Sunday, August 9, 2020 4:38 PM

To:

Mike Pfeiffer

Subject:

2021 Energy Code

Dear Mr. Pfeiffer,

I am writing to you as an employee of the State of Colorado and voting member. I would like to first thank you for the opportunity to vote and to do it online. The ability to vote online gives those of us without the ability to vote in person a way to have our voice heard. Now, in light of a global pandemic, the ability to conduct business online is more important than ever. I urge the Validation Committee to follow through on the results of the independent audit report and continue to support strategies that increase participation.

Regular improvements in the energy code are critical to meeting the Colorado Energy Office mission to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and consumer energy costs by advancing clean energy, energy efficiency and zero emission vehicles to benefit all Coloradans. The items under appeal, particularly those related to installing electrical wiring for future appliance electrification and for electrical vehicle charging, are not only common sense, but within the intent of the ICC and designed to help reduce emissions and save consumers money over the long term.

Thank you for your consideration.

Christian Williss
Senior Director, Transportation Fuels and Technology
Jared Polis, Governor



P 303.866.2386 | C 720.425.0304 | F 303.866.2930 1600 Broadway, Suite 1960, Denver, CO 80202 christian.williss@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/energy



